
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
24th April 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Fingerprint and Forensic Workshop 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write to inform you that Year 5’s will shortly be visited by 
Diane Ivory, a former Scotland Yard fingerprint and crime scene investigator. She will be 
delivering a fingerprint and forensic workshop on Tuesday 7th May to help build the pupils’ 
analytical and scientific skills.  
 
The workshop will be held in The Read Hall from 9.30am until lunchtime. 
 
Pupils will be using the same techniques and equipment used by real life crime scene 
investigators. They will learn how to examine a crime scene just like a real detective, 
taking and identifying fingerprints. There are points awarded throughout and prizes given 
to the winners. 
 
I hope that you agree that this will be an exciting and enriching experience. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Nick Chapman 
Head of Science 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Nick Bevington 

 
 
 


